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ENERGY NIGHT

Highland Golf &
Country Club

279 Commissioners Rd. E., London, Ontaric

Monday, February 23rd, 1987

Social Hour — 5:30
Dinner — 6:30

GUEST SPEAKER

Dr. Jerome Kurz
Kurz/Airflow Canada iInc.




FEBRUARY SPEAKER

Dr. Jerome Kurz, representing Kurz/Airflow Canada Ltd. will be our
speaker at our February meeting. His presentation will deal with
current development in thermal anemometers, their use in HVAC
applications for VAV Control and biological safety hoods.

MARCH SPEAKER

Our March speaker will be Michael Birks of Watts Regulators on the
topic of backflow prevention.

APRIL SPEAKER

Our speaker in April will be Jim Pyper of Chilcon, on the topic of
water chiller design.

DID YOU KNOW THAT ...

ASHRAE has 50,000 members in 120 countries
ASHRAE has 149 chapters world wide

ASHRAE is currently supporting 45 research projects

ASHRAE STANDARDS PROJECT COMMITTEES

Qualified individuals interested in participating on the Committees,
which include attending meetings, covering travel expenses, and
paying meticulous attention to committee work assignments, are
invited to submit a biographical data form to the Manager of
Standards, ASHRAE, 1791 Tullie Circle NE Atlanta, Ga. 30329.

SPC 134P “Graphic Symbols for Heating, Ventilating, Air
Conditioning and Refrigerating Systems and Equipment”

SPC 30-78R “Methods of Testing Liquid Chilling Packages”

SPC 101-1981R “Application of Infrared Sensing Devices to the
Assessment of Building Heat Loss Characteristics”

SPC 63-1P “Method of Testing Liquid Line Refrigerant Driers”

1987 ASHRAE ENERGY AWARD

All of the London chapter members can be proud of John Bissett's
second place energy award. This prestigious award was presented by
ASHRAE President Frederick Kohloss at the Winter Meeting in New
York City, January 18-21. Greg James is hoping that London chapter
members will be challenged to come forth with other projects this year.

ENGINEERING WEEK

The 1st week in March is Engineering Week in London. ASHRAE
will be 1 of 256 groups with displays at the White Oaks Mall. Greg James
is soliciting volunteers to man the booth for one evening. If you can
help out, call 681-1221.

ATTABOY AWARD

Congratulations to Cliff Morrison, one of the founding members of
our London chapter, who has been granted the rights and privileges to
practise professional engineering by The Association of Professional
Engineers of Ontario.





